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INDIA 

Baking 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters!     

 

Here they are seen baking away at the School for 

the Blind in Cooch Behar, India. It is Svetlana 

(married to Raj and herself a Board Member at 

the School), who has taken the initiative to teach 

the blind and visually impaired to bake. In every 

way possible the School wants to help the 

students so they can manage as many tasks as 

possible when they leave school. It is important 

to be able to bake, cook, use a gas stove, and 

handle various kitchen equipment. They started 

with a small group. The students are interested 

and joyful. Some of them are already showing 

great diligence and competence. 
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